
22 August 2022 

Course Coordinator, 

Masters of Business Administration 

Eastern and Southern African Management Institute (ESAMI) 

P.O.Box 22290, 

Dar es Salaam 

Tanzania 

 

Dear Sir/Madame 

Re: Personal recommendation for Kennedy Ramadhan Mawole, wishing to join master’s in 

business administration (MBA) with your institution 

The heading above refers, I know Kennedy for the past 8 years since he Joined WWF (Worldwide Fund 

for Nature) in 2012 as a junior accountant. I have worked with Kennedy for 8 years. He is currently the 

Head of Finance with WWF managing finances of the projects. I confirm that the skills and competencies 

he has acquired during his career to date are commensurate with the requirements for the MBA he has 

applied from your renowned institution. 

For all the time I have known him, he has shown high-level commitment in his work and eager to learn 

new things. It is my sincere expectation that the MBA Kennedy has applied, will help him significantly to 

be more competitive in the current business environment where well-grounded management skills are 

highly needed than having the technical skills alone.  

With the above background, I highly recommend Kennedy for his selected course of Master of Business 

Administration and strongly believe it will expedite his career prospect. 

I trust her application will meet your requirements. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

__________________ 

Sakina Joshi  

Finance Officer  

Field Support Services Project  

(Financed by the Global Affairs Canada and implemented by PricewaterhouseCoopers) 

P.O.Box 45 

Dar es Salaam 

Sakina.joshi@fssptz.org 

0713343423. 
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